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Dear Minister McKenna,

I do NOT support oil and gas exploration occurring within Sable Island National Park Reserve.

It is outrageous that the Reserve should be used as a platform for this destructive activity, whether exploratory or
ultimately productive. Please use your authority to completely shut down these proposals. That is why we put the
Liberal Party where it is today. Don't let us down.

Thank you,

Robert Nation
VIL 1A4

cc: Premier Stephen McNeil

cc: CNSOPB Bids



